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 Felix & Holly 

Roberts

OBJ2014/1551/P 11/04/2014  14:34:10 Our objection concerns the effect that the mentioned works will have on our property as we have two 

large skylights (on an extension) that are vulnerable to any work done on the roof/rear of the property. 

These will need to be protected and compensation for loss of light during this time will be needed. As 

well as this, there is the considerable disruption of works/scaffolding to endure after a year or more of 

building work at No 68 to consider.
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